
Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion Commission Report 

AFC Board of Directors Meeting 

January 26, 2017 

At the 2016 AFC Convention a majority vote officially changed our commission name to Equity, 

Diversity & Inclusion Commission. The members in attendance at the November 3 2016 

business meeting we discussed upcoming partnerships with the Public Safety and Student 

Development Commissions during our Regional and Annual Conferences. New officers were 

elected for the 2017 year. The originally elected Chair – Elect had to resign his position due to a 

change in duties at his institution. Marlayna Goosby has accepted the position of Commission 

Chair.  

 

All Executive Offices for the 2017 year have been elected.  

Chair – Daniel Cronrath (Resigned) 

Chair – Elect Marlayna Goosby 

Secretary – June Gibson 

Treasurer – Patricia McGee 

Immediate Past Chair – Melissa Pinero 

Webmaster – April Leake 

Region Representatives will be designated in 2017 

 

 

 

 


